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Close the Legislative Hearing for Land Use Management Ordinance Text Amendments -
Proposed Changes to Articles 1, 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7 and Appendix A Regarding Housing Choices for
a Complete Community.

Staff: Department:

Mary Jane Nirdlinger, Deputy Town Manager Manager’s Office

Britany Waddell, Planning Director Planning

Judy Johnson, Assistant Director

Corey Liles, Planning Manager

Anya Grahn-Federmack, Principal Planner

Tas Lagoo, Senior Planner

Overview: Council opened the hearing for this Land Use Management Ordinance text amendment on
January 25, 2023. To afford time for additional public engagement and research, staff recommends that
Council close the hearing.  Staff plans to return to the Town Council to open a new legislative hearing for
text amendments related to housing choices in May 2023.

Recommendation(s):

That the Council receive the project update and adopt a resolution to close the legislative hearing.

Attachments:

· Staff Memorandum

· Resolution

The Agenda will reflect the text below and/or the motion text will be used during the

meeting.

By adopting the resolution, the Council closes the legislative hearing on the text
amendment.
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